
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE  

Participation in the Virginia Association of Counties Conference 

 

Members of the Prince Edward County Board of Supervisors will be participating in the 

annual meeting of the Virginia Association of Counties, which will be held Sunday, November 

10 through Tuesday, November 12, 2024 at 7696 Sam Snead Highway, Hot Springs, VA. 

 

For additional information, please contact the Prince Edward County Administrator’s 

Office at 434-392-8837. 

 

### 


